COMHAIRLE CONTAE ÁTHA CLIATH THEAS
SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL


MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE 2

Monday, January 28th 2008
HEADED ITEM NO. 9
Firing Range at Aghfarrell, Brittas
 

At the Tallaght Area Committee (2) of 17th December last the members were advised that as there was insufficient evidence to establish that a material change of use had taken place at this location, following legal advice, the matter would not be pursued any further and the file would be closed. The members asked that before closing the file that a further inspection be carried out to ensure that there were no unauthorized structures on the site. 

The Planning Inspector carried out an inspection on 9th January last, and has confirmed that there was no unauthorised development or works on site.

The file will now be closed, and the complainants advised accordingly.
